JOSHUA PASIN
ATCR DISTRICT

Proudly providing water from an ancient
source ....well into the future.

REGULAR BOARD MEETING
CANCELLATION NOTICE

The Joshua Basin Water District’s Regular Board of Directors
Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 17, 2019,
at 6:30 p.m., is canceled.

This meeting will be replaced with a Special Board of
Directors Meeting beginning at 5:00 p.m.
on Wednesday, July 17, 2019.

If you have any questions, please contact Beverly Waszak at
(760) 974-0072 or Email: bwaszak@jbwd.com.



